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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Spring has sprung in Fenstanton this week! How 

wonderful to see the sunshine. The children have been 

busy learning and I have had several children sent to 

my office to show me their excellent work – fantastic! 

PTA News 

We had lots of children come to choose a gift for 

Mothers' Day at our present room on Tuesday.  Fingers 

crossed they will manage to keep their choices a secret 

until Sunday.  Happy Mothers' Day to you all. 

We are looking forward to our 'After School Chill Out' 

next Friday.  We hope the children will enjoy watching 

Paddington 2 with their friends.  Although we won't be 

having marmalade sandwiches, there will be popcorn 

and crisps to eat. 

Please remember to return your forms by Monday 12th 

March if your child/ren would like to attend. 

Any queries, please contact us 

on:  fhpspta@gmail.com. 

Fizzkids 

The children are really enjoying their Fizzkids sessions 

with Mr Yeomans. Please can you make sure your 

children use the path around the outside of the car 

park to get to school as staff are also arriving at that 

time and I need to make sure they are safe.  

Early Intervention Family Worker support 

We are very lucky to be receiving two parental 

workshops after Easter. The first will be on Friday 27th 

April, this will be a drop in coffee morning on 

‘promoting children’s self esteem’. Everyone is 

welcome! The second of these will be on 30th April on 

‘Anxiety in Children’ places for this will be limited so 

look out for further communication on how to sign up 

to this. Both these sessions will be run by Family 

Worker, Jane Rogers who is available for one to one 

sessions if you feel you would like them. Please contact 

me in that instance.  

 

 

 

Swallows 

After Easter Mrs Woodgate will be on a pre-booked trip 

to Japan. She has kindly agreed to come back to teach 

the last half term so that the children get consistency. 

In the meantime Mrs Jones will be covering Swallows 

whilst Mrs Carminati teaches Kingfishers.  

Africa Day 

Thank you to those of you who have now paid for this 

fantastic day and thank you so much to the three 

generous donators who covered the rest of the cost. 

The children are so lucky that there are some very kind 

and caring parents out there. 

A14 

The Key Stage 2 children had a wonderful assembly on 

the A14 works last week, they were really enthused by 

seeing exactly what is taking place. The team are happy 

to have visitors to the site, please follow 

http://opendoors.construction/ for more information.  

 

As always, thank you for your continued support, 

school has a happy buzz about it at the moment and I 

know we are making progress on our improvement 

journey.  

Kind regards, 

Claire Worth 

Headteacher 
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